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Report of EOC

Equal Opportunity Cell of the Shyam Lal College (Eve.) organized an Orientation on 12
February, 2025 at 4:00 pm in the Seminar Hall, Shyam Lal College (Evening). Sh. Hariom
Poswal, Assistant Production Manager, Paralympics India was invited as Guest Speaker on the
topic : Unlocking Equal Opportunities.

Lamp Lighting Ceremony

The event commenced with the traditional lighting of the lamp, marking the official launch of the
Equal Opportunity Cell (EOC) by Prof. Nachiketa Singh, Principal, Sh. Pawan Kumar Bhura,
Convenor EQC, Sh. Hariom Poswal, Guest Speaker and all Faculty Members.

Address by the Principal

The Principal appreciated the efforts of the EOC team and reiterated the importance of
empowering students with knowledge and opportunities beyond academics. He shared insightful
verses and spoke about equal opportunities for students.

EOC Student Office Bearers (President and Vice President) introduced EQOC team members and
provided information regarding future events of EOC.

Guest Speaker Session
Mr. Hariom Poswal, Assistant Production Manager, Team India, Paris Olympics 2024, shared his
inspirational Journey and professional experiences.

He spoke on the topic “Unlocking Equal opportunities”, highlighting his experiences at the Paris
Olympics 2024,

He engaged students in an interactive discussion, answering their queries on sports
management, industry insights, and career opportunities.

major sporting events.

Prof. Sumitra and Dr. Sarika Tyagi shared a thought-provoking speech on the significance of
equal opportunities in academics and professional life.

Vote of Thanks
The event concluded with a vote of thanks by Sh. Pawan Kumar Bhura, Convenor of the Equal
Opportunity Cell.

Special acknowledgments were given to the EOC faculty members, Dr. Sumitra, Dr. Surbhi, Dr,
Ram Roop Meena, Dr Rekha Kashyap, Dr .Manoj Kumar and Dr. Tek Chand for their support
and work in the event and student coordination. He also appreciated hard work and dedication
of students coordinator and acknowledge presence of all faculty members and attendees for
their active participation and contribution to make the event a success.



